
 

 

Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project 04/19 Updates 

This is a dedicated 'Project Updates' newsfeed for the Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project 
(04/19). Regular updates regarding the progress of the project will be provided here.  

3/3/2023 

Phase 1, Step 6 - Q&A SESSIONS Completed 

Q&A Sessions for the Waterfront Building Redevelopment Project (04/19) are now closed; 5 sessions 
were held from Thursday 23rd February 2023 to Thursday 2nd March 2023. 

SLRS would like to thank all of the residents that took the time to come along to a session, to see the 
four (4) architecturally designed concepts on display; the outcome of the Community Panel process. 

Over 220 residents took the opportunity to walk around to review the design concepts, estimated 
build costs and associated fee modelling of the four (4) options. 

A detailed information pack will be sent to all Lot Owners via email in mid-March 2023. This pack will 
provide Lot Owners with all of the information that was on display at the Q&A Sessions, together with 
some additional information, such as FAQs. 

The initial survey for Lot Owners to vote for their preferred option in order of preference (i.e. 1 to 4) 
will be released in late March 2023. The link for the survey will be emailed to all Lot Owners. 

The preferred option selected in Survey #1 by Lot Owners, will then be released as a final 'Yes'/'No' 
survey in May 2023. 

For all project enquiries, please feel free to email us at: communications@sanctuarylakes.com.au 
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